
 
 

Federal Communications Commission                              Date: 2020-03-30 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
SUBJECT: FCC Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: 2ADPX-FGEN4 
  
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, the undersigned, would like to request a Class II Permissive Change for the FCC ID: 
2ADPX-FGEN4, which was originally granted on 12/16/2019. 
 
It is to add a carbon frame of the enclosure to the certified device. 
 
The RF function remains the same with the original application (no change of module 
and antenna). 
 
  
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
GIOBERT SPA 
Paolo Bertolino / CEO 
Phone: +390119548711 
E-Mail: info@giobert.com 
 


